
Andersen, James

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Attachments:

ODonohue, Kathleen - -"VD

Friday, March 26, 2010 7:50 AM
Marshall, Michael
Monninger, John; Hipschman, Thomas; Andersen, James
RE: Request: Public Availability of SECYs and SRMS concerning SOARCA
SOARCA.doc

Good Morning,

Attached is a compilation of documents (SECYs and SRMS) The Office of Research recommends for
consideration in response to your query. The attachment also lists documents that are currently
public.

It is estimated that it will take approximately 30 staff-hours to accomplish the detailed review,
appropriate redaction and release of the listed documents.

A recommended due date is April I 6th, 2010. Please note that the staff as taken no further action at

this time.

Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information.

Kathleen O'Donohue
OEDO/ETA (rotational) OE,OI, RES
301-415-1136

From: Marshall, Michael
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 4:28 PM
To: ODonohue, Kathleen
Cc: Monninger, John; Hipschman, Thomas
Subject: Request: Public Availability of SECYs and SRMS concerning SOARCA

Hello Kathleen,

The chairman would like to make all the SECYs and SRMs concerning SOARCA available to the public, even if
portions of the documents would need to be redacted.

Please, provide the Chairman a recommendation of:

(1) Which SECYs and SRMs concerning SOARCA that are not currently publicly available that can be
released to the public and

(2) What portions of the other SECYs and SRMs concerning SOARCA that are not currently available that
would need to be redacted to enable their release to the public.
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After this request has been considered, please, provide an estimated date by which this request will be
completed. Thanks in advance for your assistance.

Michael L. Marshall, Jr.
Policy Advisor for Reactors
Office of the Chairman
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Phone: 301-415-1750
Email: michael.marshallknrc..qov
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